
International Campus for Student and Cultural Affairs Contest for Ramadan 

Ramadan is widely appreciated in many Muslim countries throughout the world. During this month, 

several different ceremonies are held in different countries to express the unity between Muslims 

around the globe. Students Cultural Department of the International Campus of TUMS have also decided 

to run a contest for students of international campus following the prevalence of this month.  

If you are interested in the contest, you can send a short clip (Max. 5 mins) of the ceremonies or rituals 

of your country of origin to the Office of Student and Cultural Affairs.  

 

• Methods to send the clips: 

1- Via email: to icsa@tums.ac.ir (International Campus for Student and Cultural Affairs)  

2- In-person submission: submit the CD to the International Campus for Student and Cultural 

Affairs 

3- Delivery: deliver the content to the head of your dormitory  

 

• Deadline for submission: 

End of the working hour of Tuesday, May 26th, 2020. 

  

• Applicant details: 

Name & Surname, Field of Study, Level of Education, Passport Number, Student ID, Contact Number, 

Name of Dormitory (if having one), Nationality. 

 

• Awards: 

Three of the best clips will be awarded. 

 

• Characteristics of the clips: 

- Follow Islamic ethics and deeds 

- No more than 5 mins 

- Horizontal shooting with clear sound and voice 

 

If you have any further questions, you can contact the head of your dormitory or the Department of 

International Campus for Student and Cultural Affairs.  

Contact: +98 (21) 88 95 30 83 (Ext. 143) 

Ms. Haj Ebrahim. 

mailto:icsa@tums.ac.ir

